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Bealby-Wright

We feel that the height of the side extension in the plans with it's large window facing the street is not in 

sympathy with the streetscape where generally these gaps between the houses retain the character of a side 

alley or bike/bin shed. A lower height (up to the top of the boundary wall ) would retain the view of trees and 

the leave a gap that would not encroach on no 70s unique  character as the detached house at the top of the 

street. The height in the plans does, in our view,  impact these important points.
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